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JUNE 12, 1997 

 

The Board of Commissioners of Franklin County, North Carolina, met in special session at 7:30 
P. M. in the Conference Room of the Franklin County Office Building with the following 
Commissioners present: Chairman James G. Hardy, Vice Chairman George T. Wynne, 
Commissioner Harry L. Foy, Jr., Commissioner James T. Moss, Jr., Commissioner Robert L. 
Swanson. 
 

The purpose of this meeting was to begin budget deliberations on the proposed 1997-1998 
Franklin County budget. 

 


